
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Greetings neighbors!

As February draws to a close, the board would like to thank all who attended the community meeting this
month. This board is committed to serving you and listening to all of your concerns and feedback. We had
more than enough residents to meet the quorum. The meeting was very positive and productive.
 
We have various committees that you are all invited to participate in. Specifically, we are looking for
residents with experience in restaurant management, golf course operations, roads and maintenance,
utilities and more. We promise to let you have a voice and leverage your experience to help in decision
making for what’s best for this community. 

We continue to work hard on improving revenue and reducing deficits in both the restaurant and golf course.
This process will not happen overnight. We are targeting monthly improvements and are leveraging board
members with experience to help drive the initiative. Although not ideal, we’ve cut the losses in the
restaurant in January this year versus last year by over 50%.  There are quite a few action items that we’ve
implemented to drive progress. It’s encouraging and we welcome feedback. The restaurant committee is the
largest attended committee we have, many residents with experience and tremendous ideas to help the
cause.

We are strategizing the use of a different material to ‘zip’ our roads to eliminate or significantly reduce the
dust issue. This is in the works, and we will update as we finalize a solution.

Spring is in the air and the rains should be coming soon. Our golf course is in outstanding shape, the pavilion
and pier are beautiful, changes are coming to the décor of the 19th hole, and many activities and events are
happening weekly like live music, Bingo and more. 

I’m excited about the direction we are heading, especially with some of the new board members. We work as
a team and more importantly, we listen to you and understand that we represent and work for you. 

Thanks for your support.

Bill Haack
President, Board of Director
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ILE ADMINISTRATION

Business Manager
Elizabeth Jewell - busnmgr@ilefl.com

Golf Course Superintendent
Danny Lunceford - golfsupt@ilefl.com

Pro Shop Manager
Robin Samson - proshop@ilefl.com

(863) 692-1514

Parkways Supervisor
Tim Underwood - pwsupt@ilefl.com

Restaurant Manager
 Andrera Ross - restmgr19@ilefl.com

(863) 692-2116

Newsletter Subscriptions
Newsletter Subscriptions to the Indian Lake Estates

Community News
Published every other month. 

2024 yearly subscription rates are as follows:
United States - $21

Non-U.S. - $25
E-Scribe - Free

Rates are established by Indian Lake Estates, Inc. and
are subject to change on a yearly basis. Subscriptions

may be made in person at the ILE
Business Office or by mail. Make checks payable and

send to:

Indian Lake Estates, Inc.
P.O. Box 7395

Indian Lake Estates, FL 33855-7395
(U.S. Funds Only)

Newsletter Submissions    
   

News articles must be submitted to the Business 
Office no later than the 20th of each month.           

adminasst@ilefl.com

 Please keep your article brief and to the point, no
longer than 350 words. Please include your name and

phone number. ILE reserves the right to edit or
decide which articles will be placed in the ILE

Newsletter.  For more information, please call the
business office at (863) 692 -1433.           

ILE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Bill Haack - President
b.haack.dir@ilefl.com

Juan Lopez - Vice President
j.lopez.dir@ilefl.com

Julie Arbeau - Secretary
j.arbeau.dir@ilefl.com

Rod Raner - Treasurer
r.raner.dir@ilefl.com

Al Oliveri - Director
a.oliveri.dir@ilefl.com

Rebecca Watson - Director
r.watson.dir@ilefl.com

Frank Miller - Director
f.miller.dir@ilefl.com

ILE Website:
www.indianlakeestatesinc.com



Please check before trying to attend

Pickleball - Everyday - Dawn Till Dusk 

Hand & Foot Cards - Tuesdays - Terrace Room - 12 PM
Euchre - Tuesdays - Terrace Room - 7 PM
Men's Golf- Wednesdays - Golf Conference - 8:30 AM
Bridge- Wednesdays - Terrace Room - 9:30 AM
Mahjong- Wednesdays - Library - 1 PM
Ladies Golf - Thursdays - Golf Conference - 8:30 AM
Art Class - Thursdays - Terrace Room - 1 PM
Line Dancing - Wednesdays - Ballroom -10AM
Yacht Club Meeting - 2nd Wednesday each month - 6 PM
Dominoes - Fridays - Terrace Room - 12 PM

                                                                                                                              
Community Clubs & Activities

ILE SECURITY INFORMATION

Emergency Call:  911
Polk County Sheriff’s Office:  863-298-6200
Polk County Animal Control: 863-499-2600

For Owners/Guests to operate gate:  (Prior to use, resident must contact office and have
their phone number added to the security program)  Scroll to your name. Key in the four
digit code.  Phone will ring, answer, dial 9 then hang up.

Gate arms are now  active ( No tailgating )

If you have any police emergency such as theft, burglary, suspicious vehicles or
persons, you must contact the Sheriff's office directly and file a report.

Effective immediately and per the Polk County Sheriff’s Office, the CAPS patrol will not
longer be permitted to complete house checks.  If you are going away, we recommend you
contact a friend or neighbor to keep an eye on your house.

REMEMBER: “SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING”
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     WARNING
Anyone caught damaging ILE or personal property will be prosecuted to the

full extent of the law



2025 Board of Directors

Juan Lopez-President
Troy McIntyre-Vice President

Sue Raychel-Treasurer
Donnie Arbeau-Board Member

Eric Pressley-Board Member

To report water issues or request new service: Call: 863-692-2600 or 863-692-1433
Email: ileuinfo@ilefl.com

BOARD MEETINGS:
The Board of Directors meet the first Wednesday of each month at 10:00am in Clubhouse Conference Room.

The 2025 Schedule is:

Office: (863) 692-2600
ileuinfo@ilefl.com

Water Plant Operator: (863) 232-7563
ileuoper@ilefl.com

ILE Utilities

Just a reminder, if you are a winter visitor or are leaving your home for a while,
you can have your water shut off. Just call us to let us know when you leave.

There is no cost for shutting it off. Upon return, please give us 48 hours’ notice!
There is a $50.00 fee for turning it on. DO NOT TURN THE WATER ON YOURSELF, if

you damage anything, you will be liable for damages.

When you pay with a check, please put your account number on the check!
Invoice numbers are not helpful especially when you submit payments to the

processing center. 
Thank you to the people in the community that have called telling me different

things, thinking that it’s a bother. Especially when there was a leak, or it was
something that was important. If you see something that just doesn’t seem

right, please reach out.
Its going to be Spring soon so if you see any bees please do not kill them. Call us

so we can have them professionally removed. Please do not kill the bees! 
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 As the season turns to flowers and planting, don’t forget to “March” on over to your local
ILE library. There you will find not just books but puzzles, DVD’s, audio books, and books in
large print. Let you mind “bloom” with ideas as you enter the nonfiction section that can
give new and creative projects for this spring. We promise not to “bug” you as you hunt for
just the right selection to take home. We know some of you would rather “bee” reading a
thriller or murder mystery. We have plenty of those as well. If you do some “spring-
cleaning”, don’t forget to donate your media. We really appreciate your contributions. So
“spring” on over this March; we promise our books will make your mind “blossom” with
new ideas.
 If you want to “shower “your mind this March, the library our hours are Monday,
Wednesday, and Friday from 10-12 or if you need a different time contact me at 615-692-
9837 by text message and we can make arrangements for a time convenient for you.

 
 We need your help! The library has started collecting the soda

tabs for the Ronald McDonald House. Look for locations
throughout the club house or place them in a plastic bag and
slide them in the library book slot during off hours. Thank you

so much for your support.

ILE LibraryILE Library  



Greetings 
I believe we will have an early Spring. ILE Golf Revenue is still exceeding previous
year. Pro Shop Manager Robin Samson has Started a after 2pm special of 33 dollars
that is showing some results. I think it will improve as word gets around. Please check
ILE Facebook and Website for all upcoming events. We have started the foundation
for some improvements this Summer. Please enjoy the Golf Course provided by
B.O.D, Staff and Community. 

Best Regards 
Danny Lunceford 

Fall Golf Rates 
January  1, 2025 - May  1, 2025 
18 Holes $40 , Cart Fees $12
9 Holes $29 , Cart Fees $9
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Please visit our official Facebook page with official notifications
Indian Lake Estates Golf & Country Club

March  20


